UNICEF: Number of child casualties still rising in Gaza 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
http://www.unicef.org.au//More/MediaCentre/Mediareleases/NumberofchildcasualtiesstillrisinginGaza/tabid/247/Default.aspx

JERUSALEM, 9 January 2009 - The number of children being killed and injured in the fighting in Gaza continues to climb and the humanitarian situation is becoming more desperate every day.
According to figures cited by OCHA today, there have been 758 Palestinian deaths since December 27 , out of which 257 were children and 56 were women. At least, 3,100 have been injured including 1,080 children and 452 women.
"Nowhere is safe for children and their families in Gaza at the moment," said Patricia McPhillips, UNICEF Representative in oPt. "There needs to be an end to hostilities so we can truck in urgently required water, medicine and other life-saving assistance for children. And until the fighting ends, safe spaces must be created in Gaza so we can deliver our prepositioned supplies," she added.
Over the past three days, during the 3-hour humanitarian truces, UNICEF supplies in Gaza have been distributed but need to be immediately replenished. Two UNICEF flights with humanitarian supplies have arrived in the region and more are expected.
The resumption of UNRWA's operations in Gaza today is welcome but UNICEF staff reported an escalation of fighting in Gaza which is limiting their access to the population.

